
Notice of Public Hearine
Aitkin County Board of Commissioners
Notice of Intent to Make the Office of County Auditor Appointed

WHEREAS' the current elected Auditor has submitted his notice of retirement effective
December 31,2024 creating a vacancy in the office; and

WHEREAS, Minnesota Statute section 375A.1205 provides a process for making certain county
offices appointed; and

WHEREAS, the Aitkin County Board acknowledges the complex duties required of the position
of County Auditor and the experience required to fulfill statutory requirements; and

WHEREAS, the Aitkin County Board of Commissioners intends to consider making the office
of County Auditor appointed; and

WHEREAS, the County Board must notify the public of its intent to make certain offices
appointed by publishing a resolution once each week for two consecutive weeks in the official
publication of the County.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that notice is hereby given that the Aitkin County
Board of Commissioners is considering the appointment of the County Auditor effective 30 days

after the adoption of the Resolution making the position appointed; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the required notice be published in the official newspaper

of Aitkin County on December 4, and December LI,2024; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that notice is hereby given that public comment will be heard

on the intent to appoint the County Auditor at the Aitkin County Board of Commissioners
meeting held on December 17,2024 at 5:00 p.m. in the County Board Room located at307 2"d

Street NW, Aitkin, MN 56431.

All interested persons are invited to attend. Comments can be made at the Public Hearing or
submitted in writing to: Jessica Seibert, County Administrator 307 2nd St. NW, Aitkin, MN
56431. For further information, please contact Jessica Seibert at218-927-7276 option 8.


